
Today, I have written to the leadership of the Senate HELP Committee asking for their 
careful scrutiny of the qualifications, track record, and public statements of the nominee to 
be commissioner of the Bureau of Labor Statistics during upcoming hearings on the 
nominee. Such scrutiny is always appropriate, but especially so at this crucial juncture for 
the BLS. 

Please see the letter at  

https://www.amstat.org/docs/default-source/amstat-documents/pol-
bls_commissionernomination.pdf  

 

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/update/urn:li:share:7376715619573932032/  
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